
A View from the Valley  

Palm Valley Academy: Week of 1/6 – 1/10 

 

Happy 2025 PVA Families, 

I sincerely hope that everyone enjoyed winter break and were able to create some wonderful, long-

lasting memories with your families over the holidays. However that may have looked for you and 

your household, I hope it was exactly what everyone needed.   

After the time off, our staff is refreshed, rejuvenated and ready to jump right back into the swing of 

things without skipping a beat. We look forward to continuing the positive momentum and making 

the best of everyday that awaits.  

Thank you for your continued support and looking forward to a great second semester in 2025. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Strom 

  

 

 

INFO FOR ALL (K-8) 

PVA’s Holiday Giving and Drive Collections 

I am truly humbled and grateful for the incredible generosity you’ve shown through your holiday 

donations. Your kindness has made a significant difference for members of our school community 

and beyond, spreading joy and support during this special season. Because of you, we had an 

abundance of toys and bikes for local children and families in need.  Your contributions truly reflect 

the heart of our Palm Valley Academy family—a community that comes together to care for one 

another. Thank you for your support and for being such an important part of what makes our school 

so special. 

 

School Advisory Council Meeting – January 7th @ 4:00pm 

SAC is a school-based group intended to represent the school, the community, and those persons 

closest to the students. The group shares responsibility for guiding the school toward continuous 

improvement. PVA’s School Advisory Council meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 4:00pm in 

the library. Meetings usually last 30-45 minutes and are open to the community. Join us monthly as 

we discuss PVA’s 2024-2025 School Improvement Plan and the progress we are making towards our 

goals, along with other important topics and discussions. We hope to see you there!  

 

 

 

 

PVA Vision Statement 
Building purposeful leaders where everyone shines through achievement. 

 
We Pursue Excellence. 

We Value All. 
We Achieve Success. 

 
We are PVA! 



 

 

PVA’s January Service Project  

For this month’s service project, NJHS has organized a clothing drive to benefit those in 

Steinhatchee, FL as they are still recouping from the devastating hurricanes that passed through that 

area last Fall. Our drive runs from now through January 24th. While they will accept all clothes, they 

are specifically in need of gentle used children’s clothing and jackets. As you clean out those 

closets and drawers for the new year, please keep this in mind for all your gently used clothing that 

may not fit your kiddos any longer! See the flyer below for additional details.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Dismissal Change Forms 

As a reminder, all transportation changes must be made through PVA DISMISSAL CHANGE FORM 

on our School Website. Emailed transportation changes to your teacher are not accepted. When 

completing the online form, please ensure it contains all information necessary and is submitted 

by the NOON deadline. If you have an emergency same-day transportation change, please 

telephone the front office at (904) 547-4200 before NOON each day. We will be happy to assist.  

 

*The cutoff time for early pick-up from the front office is 2:15 p.m. (Wed.-1:15 p.m.)* 

*DISMISSAL CHANGES WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER THE 12:00PM NOON DAILY DEADLINE* 

 

Safety on the Bridge – A Message from Deputy Wilson 

With the new year, I feel it important to re-up on our safety reminders for all bridge-goers. If 

your child rides a bike or a scooter, please help remind them to keep their helmets on until 

they arrive on campus, pay attention to their surroundings and to slow down when navigating 

around other pedestrians and bikers. E-bikes and scooters are being operated in increasingly 

dangerous ways, so we must ask that you help us reinforce bicycle safety and following the 

"rules of the road". 

 

• Wear your helmet 

• Watch for others 

• Watch for traffic 

 

We will continue to do our part at PVA by encouraging good, safe habits. One injury is too 

many, especially when they are preventable. Thank you in advance for helping keep our 

Bobcats safe!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=m2MHln92


 

ELEMENTARY INFO (K-5) 

Parent Volunteer Opportunities   
January Volunteer Opportunities 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL INFO (6-8)    

Parent Volunteer Opportunities   
January Volunteer Opportunities 

 

8th Grade Yearbook Ads  

Are on sale NOW! They are due Feb. 14th.  Parents/Guardians can buy the 1/8 of a page 

yearbook ad for $25 at www.buytheyearbook.com use CODE: 385266 

 

Middle School Field Trips  

Our 6th, 7th, and 8th Grade trips are scheduled and are open now for payment. Please check 

the grade level links below or visit the PVA Middle School website for additional information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Facrobat.adobe.com%2Fid%2Furn%3Aaaid%3Asc%3Ava6c2%3Add38a7cd-a5d6-4b23-b2ed-2a6bb9ba9fa2&data=05%7C02%7CZachary.Strom%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C1a263f1c8a054c67fe1508dd2ab9d88f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638713700166460974%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zI00XDyINIQmc5s8pyGFj%2BSYIe47xwHF08NMD1IHZGs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Facrobat.adobe.com%2Fid%2Furn%3Aaaid%3Asc%3Ava6c2%3Add38a7cd-a5d6-4b23-b2ed-2a6bb9ba9fa2&data=05%7C02%7CZachary.Strom%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C1a263f1c8a054c67fe1508dd2ab9d88f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638713700166460974%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zI00XDyINIQmc5s8pyGFj%2BSYIe47xwHF08NMD1IHZGs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.buytheyearbook.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CZachary.Strom%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C0ed3ba6d912e40f8ab9a08dd07147f29%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638674506821807037%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PkcXK%2BWZo9iOpSRl6uz999jIjIwG%2BWsenD47oRfD5A0%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO HAPPENINGS (ALL GRADES) 

• Yearbooks are NOW available! Reserve your copy TODAY! Buy the Yearbook-Buy 

the Yearbook 

• This month’s General PTO meeting will be this Wednesday, November 20th @ 

9:00am in the PVA Cafeteria. 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S DATES OF NOTE:  

Monday, January 6th  

• Welcome back!  

Tuesday, January 7th  

• SAC Meeting @ 4:00pm in the Media Center  

Thursday, January 9th  

• PVA Basketball AWAY @ TCA. Girls tipoff at 5:30pm with boys to follow.   

 

 

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.buytheyearbook.com%2Fen%2F&data=05%7C02%7CZachary.Strom%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ca97d0fa6437a409373e908dcf364495a%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638652859268004685%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o3%2BsqXEY6s2Nvbnbftdu3%2B6m3wfB86CWIOM0TfuBxCM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.buytheyearbook.com%2Fen%2F&data=05%7C02%7CZachary.Strom%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ca97d0fa6437a409373e908dcf364495a%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638652859268004685%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o3%2BsqXEY6s2Nvbnbftdu3%2B6m3wfB86CWIOM0TfuBxCM%3D&reserved=0


 

UPCOMING DATES OF NOTE: 
 

Tuesday, January 14th  

o PVA Basketball HOME vs. LPA. Girls tipoff at 5:30pm with boys to follow 

Wednesday, January 15th  

o General PTO Meeting @ 9:00am in the Café  

Thursday, January 16th  

o PVA Basketball AWAY @ PIA. Girls tipoff at 5:30pm with boys to follow.  

o Report Cards Issued   

 

CELEBRATE LITERACY WEEK – January 27th – January 31st 

 

 

Have a fantastic first week of 2025, Bobcats!  

Sincerely,  

Zach Strom  

PVA School Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


